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SUBJECT : RESPONSIBILITY OF MONITORING GREEN LANE ENTRIES

DATE : MAY 31, 2019

N lerthera;nce of our commitment to facilitate trade, the Green Lane selectivity
is now fully reactivated in the system. In relation to this, you are hereby directed to
exercise the necessary vigilance in monitoring any irregularities or anomalies you will
observe in the course of the reactivation. Be reminded of your responsibility to
ensure that only low risk consignees are tagged in the Green Lane selectivity and
report your observations to the Chief, RMO.

Anent to this, you may utilize the personnel assigned at the Entry Processing
Units (EPU) of your ports in monitoring the Green Lane activities, pursuant to CMO
23-2019 whereby all Collection District Entry Processing Units (EPU) are designated
as Regional Management Units (RMU) and ad interim absorbed as line units under
RMO. RMUs as per the above-cited CMO shall function to monitor and ensure
feedback on the performance of customs control treatments and interventions on
cargo.

Failure in the exercise of this responsibility shall be dealt with accordingly.
~ Moreover, you are hereby directed to submit to this office on or before June
07, 2019 the list of plantilla holder personnel and non-plantilla personnel currently
assigned/designated at EPU in your respective ports for planning and scheduling of
RMU related trainings.

For strict compliance.
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